
 

 

 

 

March 28, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to inform you that Eugene Pough and the Philadelphia Youth Football Academy has secured 

a permit for use of Waterview Recreation Center located at 5826 McMahon Street, Philadelphia, PA 

19144.  The allotted times are Monday through Friday 8:30 am -4:30 pm, from 6/12/2023 to 8/11/2023.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the number below.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Stephen M. Hoppel 

Stephen Hoppel 

Recreation Supervisor 
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